PRESCOTT SOUTH MIDDLE SCHOOL BAND

BRIAN WEBSTER · DIRECTOR · BRIAN.WEBSTER@PCSSTN.COM 1859 S. JEFFERSON AVE · COOKEVILLE, TN 38506 PRESCOTTBAND.COM · (931) 292-2738



Dear 7th and 8th Grade Students and Parents,

Here is a reminder for Thursday's pep band performance:

Thursday, August 24th's **Game:** We will **not** rehearse after school for this game. Students must report to the band room at **5:30pm** dressed and ready to perform. We will have a brief warmup/rehearsal before walking to the stadium to perform. Your children should eat dinner before arriving or bring money to purchase food at the concession stand. The band will not be providing any food.

PARENTS: We need your help!

- 1. We need donations of bottled water. You can bring donations to PSMS before or after school. Please have your child bring it to the band room or you can leave it in the office (just be sure to label it for the band).
- 2. We need volunteers for each game! We will need to transport some equipment to the stadium and back for each game. If you are able to assist please let me know by emailing brian.webster@pcsstn.com. Volunteers will be needed immediately after school to set up (3pm) and then again after the game (to return equipment to the band room).

Please pick your child immediately following the game. Games vary in length, but a general estimate of an end time would be 8:00pm. Students will be directed to call or text home during the 3rd quarter to give parents a more accurate pick up time. Please make sure your child has a way to reach you so they can give you an accurate time to pick them up.

8th Grade Parents/Guardians: Thursday's game will be 8th grade recognition. We want to recognize your 8th grade child's hard work and your support! If you would like to walk out on the field to be recognized with your child please be at the football field at PSMS at 5:45pm. We will walk out for recognition at 6pm.

recognition at 6pm.
If you have any questions feel free to call or email using the information above.
We are looking forward to our 2 nd performance of the year!
Sincerely,
Brian Webster